Our Lady of Mt Carmel Primary i

Year 4 Reward Day Friday 24th March 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4 are very excited to share with you that they have
reached their classroom goals!

To celebrate this achievement, Year 4 will be having a
Movie, Munchies and Games Session on Friday 24th March
2023. The children are invited to bring their own snack/s.
They will not be allowed to share their snacks due to
health precautions.

The students are invited to bring a board game from home
to enjoy with their peers on the day. Please ensure that the
board game is clearly labelled with your child’s name. We
encourage you to discuss the importance of being
responsible for belongings with your child.

We look forward to enjoying a reward session with your
children next week.

Kind regards,
Mrs Diaz, Mrs Chehade and Miss Sharma
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